
Welcome  Home  Ministries – Africa   February 2006 

“To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms.” 
 

PREEMIE HOUSE: Joshua Angelo, Margaret, Melissa, Mercy, Paul, and Veronica Rose 

BABY HOUSE: Agnes, Allan, Elizaphan, Emmanuel, Grace, Isaac, Jeremiah, Jesse, Joel, Joseph, Joshua, Moses, Pius, Richard, Sarah, Shammah, 

Timothy and William.   TODDLER HOUSE:, Amos, Andrew (1), Andrew (2), Becky, Billy, Dafin, David, Hayley, Hope, Jeremiah (1), Jeremiah (2), John 
Otata, Jonah, Jonathan, Joshua, Lawrence, Linda, Lisa, Lois, Lora, Lukas, Martha, Matthew, Michelle, Miriam, Noah, Paul, Peter, Rachael, Rachael Mukisa, 
Raymond, Rosie, Wilson and Zachariah. 

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 1504, Lucerne Valley, CA,  92356,   (760) 248-3381    email:  bhenning@sisp.net 
Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.  Visit our babies on line:  www.welcomehomeafrica.com 

 

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family, 
The New Year has started with the home being quiet 

after such a busy time over the Christmas season. The 
children are all well and seem to be growing up far too 
quickly. They stay babies for such a short time. 
 We are so grateful to all our supporters and prayer 

partners who work with us to care for all our children.  
Here are praise reports on some of the children who 
came into the home in the last year. These precious little 
ones survived only because the loving care they received 
at Welcome Home. 

Pius, who arrived in September 2005 in an extremely 
malnourished condition is now a healthy boy who can 
walk and play, and obviously eats well. 

 
Maria (left) and Rhoda (right) with their new parents Kate 
and Mark, at Welcome Home, while processing adoption.  

Agnes arrived April 2005 weighing 7 lbs at 9 months, now 
thriving and is learning to walk.  We are working with the 
dad and his family to ensure that she has a good future 
when she is returned to her village. (with Mother Jean) 

Paul arrived Oct. 13th 2005, a preemie 2 days old weighing 
4 lbs 14oz after the death of his mother. (wrapped warmly 
because of his low birth weight - despite the tropical heat).   

 

 

Rhoda and Maria are excited to have 2 older brothers and 
a little sister eagerly awaiting their arrival in Wisconsin.  
The girls have been prepped for their new family, even 
teaching them about snow!  Before they came to Welcome 
Home, Rhoda was found in a dumpster at 4 hours old, and 
Maria was abandoned in a hospital.  Rhoda needs surgery 
on her left leg to enable her to walk properly. 

Please notify us at info@welcomehomeafrica.com  if you 
rather receive your newsletter by email. 

Thank you so much for your part in our childrens’ lives 

Your Welcome Home family 


